
Upcoming Events 

Sunday, May 28 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 
with Fellowship Time in the Hall 

following the service  
 

Tuesday, May 30 

 Worship meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 

 Ethel Wilson Women’s Group, 1:30pm, 

Island View Mini Golf 

 

 

Thursday, June 1 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6:15pm, Sanctuary 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 

May 28, 2023 

Cordova Bay United 

Our Place Cart is Overflowing 

Thank you to all those who have placed donations 

in the Our Place Cart at the church. We are now 

looking for a volunteer to deliver the donations to 

Our Place. If you would be willing to make the deliv-

ery, please contact the church office. 



Ministers 
 

Pastor Nancy Walker 
nancywalker@cbunited.ca 

 
Pastor Beth Parsons 

bethparsons@cbunited.ca 
 

Music Director 
 

Sharon Prindle-Collins 
music@cbunited.ca 

 
Council Co-Chairs 

 

Jiemei Li 
jiemeili@hotmail.com 

250.704.0168 
 

Laurie Mueller 
lbmueller@shaw.ca 

250.213.2355 
 

Office Administrator 
 

Jane Shumka 
office@cbunited.ca  

 
Children & Youth 

Program Coordinator 
 

Leslie Moffat 
childrenyouth@cbunited.ca 

 
 
 

CORDOVA BAY UNITED  
813 Claremont Avenue 

Victoria, BC V8Y1J9 
Phone:  250.658.5911 

www.cbunited.ca 

Cordova Café on Hiatus 

Please note that the Cordova Café will be on hia-

tus for June, July and August.  The next Café will 

be on Saturday, September 9. 

Mission & Service 
Birthday & Anniversary 
Recognition 
Sunday June 4 
 
 

We will be recognizing birthdays and anniver-
saries on Sunday, June 4. In honour of a birthday 
or anniversary in the month of June, we invite 
you to make a donation towards the United 
Church of Canada Mission & Service Fund. 
 
For those worshipping in person, donations will 
be accepted during the singing of the birthday/
anniversary song at the opening of the service. 
Donations can also be made through e-transfer. 
Send your e-transfer to treasurer@cbunited.ca. If 
you have an envelope number, please include it 
in your message. 
 
For those watching online who would like an an-
niversary or special birthday mentioned, please 
email the church office. 

A message from 
Val Armstrong 
 
Dear friends,  
 
Thank you for your warm friendship through all the 
sharing times of happiness, and caring. I will miss 
your laughter in the kitchen, prayers of praise in 
the sanctuary and the comaraderie in Cordova Bay 
United Church. You are invited to keep in touch 
with me by email, cellphone, or a visit in Calgary. 
Yes, I will be delighted to hear from you. 
 
I have been so happy and thankful to have had 
your friendship.  
 
Blessings to you all.  
 
Valerie Armstrong  
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